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As a non-resident I've been buying your nonresident Park pass for many years mainly because
it allows me to boondock in New Mexico's parks at no cost. If you do away with that Park pass,
and raise the prices of all the camping fees, as much as I enjoy being In New Mexico's state
Parks I will have to find someplace else to camp since I won't be able to afford camping at the
state parks. Not everyone has a lot of money and I feel that people on a fixed income will be
hurt by this decision. 

Tom Hudson
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